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Freedom of Information request 
 
Thank you for your Freedom of Information requests received on 27th February and 3rd March. 
 
In your requests you asked for the following information 
 
• HR change and transformation 
• Implementation of new HR systems 
• HR projects and programmes 
• Organisational restructure 
• Major acquisitions 
• The names of any planned/upcoming HR change and transformation 

projects/programmes?  Who will these affect?  
• Which new HR systems are being implemented in the organisation, if any?  
• Is there is any planned organisational restructure, which departments will be affected?  
• Is the organisation is going through any major acquisitions/mergers? 
 
We do not hold the information within the scope of this request. 
 
By way of background- Her Majesty’s Crown Prosecution Service Inspectorate (HMCPSI) is a 
small non- ministerial government department of 31 staff and as such we use a shared  HR 
service with another government department. 
 
If you are dissatisfied with any aspect of our response to your request, please send full details 
within two calendar months of the date of this letter marked for the attention of              to the 
address below: 
 
HM Crown Prosecution Service 
7th Floor, Tower 
102 Petty France 
London 
SW1H 9GL 
 

http://www.justiceinspectorates.gov.uk/hmcpsi/


You also have the right to ask the Information Commissioner to investigate any aspect of your 
complaint.  Please note that the Information Commissioner’s Office (ICO) is likely to expect the 
internal complaints procedures to have been exhausted before beginning an investigation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


